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What’s On? 
 

Monday Y5 Football 
15th   Y5 Games  
   

Tuesday Y6 Art 
16th  Y1/Y2 Fun and Games 
  Y4 Football 
 
  SportsHall Athletics 
  @ Albany High School 

Wednesday Y6 Football 
17th    

Thursday Y3 Multi-Sports 
18th  Y6 Maths  
  Y4 Times Tables 
   

 
Friday  Y6 Table Tennis   
19th    
  Children in Need Day 
  PJs for a £1 donation 

Breakfast Club and Stoppers 
Need some time to do Christmas shopping without the children? Breakfast Club 
and Stoppers can help by looking after your children while you go.  Breakfast Club 
is £3.50 per session and Stoppers is £8.20 per session and sessions are bookable via 
the new online system, Kids Club HQ. 
 

Father Christmas Slots 
Father Christmas’ elves are busy preparing for his visit to school on 2nd December.  
Please send your payment in for your child/ren’s slots if you have not done so 
already as these cannot be reserved after 12 noon on Friday, 19th November.  If you 
have children in Early Learners or younger who are hoping to visit father Christmas 
with their sibling, please write their name and age clearly on the blue envelope with 
your payment. 
 

Remembrance Day 
Y6s performed a moving and heartfelt Remembrance Assembly for their parents 
and grandparents this week.  The focus for their assembly was the role women and 
people from the Commonwealth played in the war effort.   Two Y6 children 
represented Lancaster Lane School and laid a wreath at the War Memorial in 
Whittle along with the schools in our cluster. 
 

Pupils Parliament 
Our two Pupil Parliamentarians spent a wonderful morning at St Bede’s School 
with the children from the schools in our cluster to team build and get to know each 
other.  They will provide an update in the newsletter very soon. 
 

We are here for you in school if you need anything.  
Please phone us even if it is just for a friendly chat.  

Twitter 
If you use Twitter, please 
follow us on Twitter 
(@lancylane.) 

We Will Remember Them 
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Children in Need 
The School Council has decided that in exchange for a £1 
donation, the children and adults can come to school in 
their pyjamas or onesies on Friday, 19th November.  They 
have also decided that they want half of the amount raised 
to go to Derian House.  
 

Online Safety 
Stopitnow resource from The Lucy Faithfull Foundation can 
be used by parents and carers who are concerned about 
someone’s behaviour, including children  
who may be displaying concerning sexual  
behaviour (not just about online). 
https://www.stopitnow.org.uk/ 

Football News 3 v 3 
Mrs Geldard had the privilege of taking four boys to the 
Blackburn Rovers Academy to play a series of 3v3 games.  Each 
school was assigned an U18s player. It was a wonderful 
afternoon and the boys did themselves and the school proud. 
 

Covid – A Reminder of What To Do 
 If your child is showing any of the following three symptoms: 1. 
High temperature 2. A new and continuous cough 3. Loss of 
taste and smell, they must be taken for a PCR test (not a lateral 
flow).  If a member of your household tests positive for Covid 19 
the remaining members of the household should go for a PCR 
test even if they are not showing symptoms.  As long as your 
child isn’t showing symptoms, they can return to school whilst 
you await the results. 
 

Head Lice 
Please can every one check their children’s hair for headlice / 
eggs and treat if any are found. 
 

And finally…  

When things go wrong, don’t go with them. 

Non Uniform Day 

On Tuesday, 23rd November, the children are asked to bring in an item for the Christmas Items stall in exchange for 
coming into school in non school uniform.   
 

Years 3-6 PE Kits 
ALL children in Years 3-6 will need to come into school on Monday, 15th November in their PE Kits as Mr Wood and 
Mr Johnson have organised an extra sporting activity through Chorley School Sports. 

https://www.stopitnow.org.uk/
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Early Learners Pre-School 
 

 
 

This week the children have been learning the names 
of their friends during ball games. 

  

 Rece  

  
 

Reception 

Evan 
Year 1 

Darcie 
Year 2 

Beattie 
Year 3 

Madison 
Year 4 

Alayla 
Year 5 

Emily 
Year 6 

Alfie 

Mrs Geldard’s  

choice is  

Ben W in Y6 

Mrs Hankin’s  

choice is  

Erik in Y2 

Mrs Geldard’s  

Staff member choice is 

Mrs Faloon 

Mrs Jones’s 

choice is  

Quinn in Y3 

Mr Johnson’s PE 

Pupil of the Week 

Noah in Y6 
 

Team points this week – ROBINS 73 – SQUIRRELS 76 – BEAVERS 111 – DOLPHINS 95 

www.lancasterlane-school.ik.org 

Lancy Lane Birthdays 
A big happy birthday to the following children who will  

be celebrating their birthday in the coming week 
 

 

Lara Y1, Leland Y2 

Jude Y2 and Esme Reception 
 

When it is your child’s birthday, they may come to school in non-school uniform if they wish.  
If their birthday falls at a week-end or in the school holidays, they can come in non-school 

uniform either the Friday before or the Monday after. 

 

 

Outside Achievements 
 

Erin in Y2 completed her Stage 2 at 
Swimming, Thomas in Y5 was Star Player 
and will be Captain at his football team’s 
next match, Riley D in Y5 completed his 

Stage 7 at Swimming and Max in Y3 
completed his Stage 5 at Swimming. 

 

Emma, Noah Q, James A, Ben W, Keeleigh, 
Leon, Oliver and Maddy from Y6 made up 

our Dodgeball team on Thursday night and 
they did us proud by winning  

3 out of 5 games. 
 

Well done to all of you. 

Special Mentions this week 


